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Commanders Corner 

 

Thanks  to my Legion Family, Legionnaires, Auxiliary, Sons and Color Guard members for the 

opportunity to serve  as your commander for 2018. I am looking forward to working with all our 

members to better provide the services and good times that all members deserve. I ask that we 

utilize our suggestion box to communicate your concerns and wishes to the board of officers. 

 
For God and Country, 
Henry Lingo, Commander 

Color Guard   

 

 

  The 4th of July Parade in Colchester is just days away. We are usually the first unit leading the 

parade with the colors and our float . We need some veterans to come march or ride the float on 

this special day. The parade will form up at the Colchester High School and we should assemble 

at 10:00 to ready the float and marchers for a 11:00 step off. Come and join us. 

 

For God and Country 

Denis Berthiume 

CG Commander 



 

Sons of the American Legion    

 
 
This past Saturday, June 23, was the annual summer convention for the State of VT American 
Legion. Participants included state and national members from the Legion Regulars, the SAL’s, 
the Legion Auxiliary. There was discussion on where the SAL’s are heading, and the tasks 
ahead of us.  
 
In our SAL meeting, we voted on the officers for county, district and state levels. I am happy to 
announce two officers were elected from Squadron 91: Kevin Mullen was elected County Com-
mander, and I, Mike Felber, was elected District Commander. Our goal is to assist and support 
the Squadrons within the area with their efforts.  
 
The SAL chicken barbeque is scheduled to be held this Saturday, June 30, at Post 91. Tickets 
for the dinner are still available and can be purchased at the door. The ticket costs $15 and in-
cludes a chance for a raffle of a Ruger 10/22 Deluxe rifle.  The function is from 1:00 – 3:00. We 
will also have additional chicken meals for sale.  
 
Thankyou all for your support. If you haven’t renewed yet, please hurry. If you kow someone that 
is eligible to join our ranks, have them contact me. Have a wonderful summer. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Mike Felber 
Commander, SAL 
Squadron 91 
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American Legion Auxiliary   

 

 

 Happy Summer Ladies, we’ve finally made it to warm weather. Well at least not snow. 

 

 By the time this goes to press we will have been to Convention. Our new State President has 

been installed and hopefully, all, or at least most of the Units will have reached 100% member-

ship. 

 I’d like to thank our members that can be counted on for our Breakfasts (1st Sun.), and Dinners 

(3rd Thurs.), for tirelessly giving of their time, also to the ladies who do our Bingo. Although we 

can always find something for new volunteers to do and lessen the load for our regulars. 

 Bracelets are still available for $5, thank you to those who have purchased them.  

 We are still collecting non-perishable food items for our Veterans Pine Street location. I’d also 

like to thank our members that still donate their used cell phones. They’re collect all year. 

 We’ll be having a raffle soon for drawings of different cruises on Lake Champlain - your choice. 

  Thank you for supporting Auxiliary functions! 

 * Dues have gone up $5  -  they are now $32 

 

For God and Country. 

Bless our Veterans and their families. 

Gail Wixson President 

355  - 6805 

Entertainment  

Don’t miss the Jamboree on Sunday July 15th at 1:00 pm. We are going to have four bands. 

Twincasters 

Nottingham Drive 

Shake My Nerves 

Legend 

Admission will be $5 for all attendees. 

And don’t forget Darts on Monday at 6:30 and Bingo on Tuesday at 6:30 

 

For God and Country 

Barb Bushaw 2nd Vice Commander 
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Thursday evening dinners 

Dinner is served every Thursday from 5:30 to 7:00 

Volunteers from different parts of the Legion Family are responsible each week: 

1st Thursday - The Sons 

2nd Thursday - Legionnaires 

3rd Thursday - The Auxiliary 

4th Thursday - The Color Guard 

5th  Thursday - Legionnaires and Sons alternate 

Sunday Breakfast 

Breakfast is served each Sunday morning from 9:00 to 11:30 

Volunteers from each Legion Family are responsible for breakfast each week 

1st Sunday - The Auxiliary 

2nd Sunday - Legionnaires 

3rd Sunday - The Sons 

4th Sunday - The Color Guard 

5th Sunday - Legionnaires and Sons alternate 

Lunch served Monday through Friday 11:00 to 2:00 

Mexican Wednesdays 5:00 to 6:00 

Pub Food Fridays 5:30 to 7:00 

 

Public Welcome 

Hours of operation  Mon. 10:00am-8:00pm Tues.-Thurs. & Sat. 10:00am - 10:00pm 

                                           Fri. 10:00am—11:00pm Sun. 9:30am – 8:00pm 

Phone Number: 802 872-7622 

E-mail address: vtalpost91@gmail.com 

Mailing Address: 3560 Roosevelt Hwy, Colchester VT 05446 

Kitchen and waitress staffs for Sunday breakfast and Thursday dinners are all volunteers. Please be pa-

tient, respectful and appreciative of the service they provide for the club and patrons 


